
    
Azinphos-Methyl Information Request -- Follow-up Question to California Response 

 

From: Tom Myers 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 10:27 AM 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
Cc: Teung Chin; Arnet Jones 
Subject: RE: RESPONSE TO EPA BY October 26: EPA AZM Questions on apples, pears. sweet 
& tart cherries, blueberries, parsley, and alkali bee beds 

Rick, 

Please conduct a survey of the growers, that information can be very helpful to us. 

I can do better than 3 weeks, please have responses to us by December 1. 

Thank you 

Tom 

Tom Myers 
U.S. EPA 

The Western IPM Center is headquartered in the UC Agriculture and Natural Resources Building at 
2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618. 


